
 
CAUTION: HEAVIER THAN NORMAL TRAFFIC EXPECTED AROUND  

ED RADICE PARK 
 
Construction at the Northwest Regional Water Reclamation Facility may cause 
increased truck traffic in and around Ed Radice Park now through Winter 2019  
 
You may have noticed increased traffic in and around Ed Radice Park lately. This is due 
to construction work to expand the Northwest Regional Water Reclamation Facility, 
which is located directly behind the park. The main entrance to the facility is located at 
the end of Ed Radice Dr., and is accessed via the main park entrance.  
 
Construction crews will be leaving the site weekdays between 3:30 and 6:30 p.m. On 
Saturdays, crews will work from 7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. No construction will take place 
on Sundays.  
 
Your safety remains our top priority, so please be cautious as you travel in and around 
Ed Radice Park and its surrounding roads. And please encourage your children to pay 
extra attention when crossing the streets and walking to and from the parking lots in the 
park.  
 
Information about the project is available online at HCFLGov.net/WWC. Questions 
about the project may be directed to Citizen Engagement at (813) 272-5275. Para 
información, llame al (813) 272-5275. For hearing and speech impaired assistance, call 
711.  
 
Thank you for your patience during important project to improve wastewater service in 
Northwest Hillsborough County.  
 


